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This is the stupidest plan I have ever read. We value and highly respect our wildlife, forests, and
ecosystems within it. Dumping millions of gallons and potentially chemically hazardous water into
a wilderness area and putting all the fish that live in the streams and all the deer, elk, bears, moose,
etc that drink from said body of water is extremely inappropriate and insanely disrespectful. Not
only will the environment be devastatingly affected, but also the families that have been gathering
in the Boysen and Bighorn areas to camp, fish and enjoy what this beautiful earth has to offer right
in our very own backyards for years. Our planet is already suffering enough from massive
companies polluting our waterways with their waste. Though this may seem like a small area to
affect, it plays a part in a domino effect for our nation and then our planet. Please PLEASE keep
this plan from passing.
 


